
 

Town of Moretown 

OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

Thursday, June 7, 2012 

6:00 p.m. at the Moretown Town Offices at 
19 Kaiser Drive, (adjacent to the Moretown Landfill entrance) 

US Route 2, Moretown, Vt. 
 

This special meeting is being held for the purpose of 
discussing with the Town’s attorney a “Notice of Intent to 
Appeal Bridge Construction” (bridge #41 on Bridge Road) 
which was hand delivered on June 4th by Sainsbury/Cox, for 
their attorney Heather Jarvis; the Town’s options related to 
the  bridge lost in Irene; and any other business that may 
come before the board.  


